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Steve Bius is a Special Agent with the Environmental Protection Agency Office of 
Inspector General, and is detailed to the Inspector General Criminal Investigator 
Academy as Program Manager.  He is responsible for the development, implementation 
and management of multiple training programs delivered to the federal Inspector 
General community.  
 
Mr. Bius was formerly the Chief of the Training Management Division at the U.S. 
Department of Homeland Security’s Federal Law Enforcement Training Center 
(FLETC), where he served since 2005 as the FLETC Program Manager for all basic 
training and agency advanced training programs at Glynco, Georgia.  He previously 
served as the Chief of the FLETC’s Training Methodologies Branch, and as the 
Program Specialist for the Criminal Investigator Training Program. 

 
Mr. Bius’ law enforcement career includes nearly 15 years as a Special Agent with the 
Naval Criminal Investigative Service (NCIS).  Mr. Bius developed extensive experience 
working counterintelligence operations and criminal investigations, including criminal 
cases against U.S. Navy personnel.   During his tenure with NCIS, he also served as a 
member of the NCIS Surveillance Team, NCIS Protective Service Detail Team, as a 
NCIS Physical Fitness Coordinator, and as a NCIS Firearms Instructor.  Mr. Bius’ duties 
with the NCIS involved extensive international travel, including assignments in 
Germany, South Africa, and numerous countries in South America and Central America. 

 
Prior to Mr. Bius’ law enforcement career, he served in the U.S. Air Force for 
approximately five years, where achieved the rank of Captain.  Mr. Bius holds a 
Bachelor of Arts in Political Science from Valdosta State University.  Additionally, he 
holds a Master of Education (concentration in criminal justice) from Troy State 
University, where he is pursuing a second graduate degree in international relations.  In 
April 2009, Mr. Bius completed the Leadership for a Democratic Society program at the 
Federal Executive Institute. 
 
 

 
 


